
 
From: Segal, Adam P. [mailto:ASegal@BHFS.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2007 5:43 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Comment on QDRO / PPA regulations 

Example 2 under "Requirements and protections," last sentence, incorrectly implies that the 18-
month segregation period while reviewing a QDRO is a mandatory MINIMUM time. In truth, it is a 
maximum, and if it takes less time to determine that the QDRO is NOT qualified, the segregation 
period would end sooner. I believe the words "up to" should be inserted between "an" and "18-
month period" to correct this misimpression and to more closely match the statutory language of 
the 18-month rule. 
  
Adam P. Segal 
Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck 
A Merger with Schreck Brignone 
300 South Fourth Street, Suite 1200 
Las Vegas, Nevada  89101 
asegal@bhfs.com
Direct Dial: (702) 464-7001 
Fax: (702) 382-8135 
  
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER 
  
IRS Circular 230 Disclaimer: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we 
inform you that any federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any 
attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for purposes of (i) 
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or 
recommending to another party any transaction or tax-related matter addressed herein. 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message is attorney privileged and confidential information, intended only for the use of 
the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us immediately by telephone 702.382.2101 or reply by e-mail and delete or discard the message. Thank you. 
  
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might affect any computer 
system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no 
responsibility is accepted by Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, P.C. for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. 

mailto:asegal@bhfs.com

